
St Antony of Padua parish, Stretford 

(St Ann & St Hugh of Lincoln) 

 

 

 

Date: 15th June 2023 

To parents of 1st Communion children 

Re: Certificates 

Dear parent 

A few weeks have passed since your child’s First Communion day and I hope 

that they enjoyed it. Some certificates have not yet been collected. 

If your child wants their certificate, please bring them to one of the Masses at 

St Hugh’s this weekend (Saturday 6.30pm or Sunday 11.30am). If they want 

to, they can come to church in their First Communion outfits and collect their 

certificate at the end of Mass. 

Yours in Christ 

Fr Ged Murphy  

Fr Ged Murphy 
St Ann’s presbytery 
1043 Chester Road 
Stretford 
Manchester 
M32 8LF 
Tel: 0161 865 2079 
Gerald.Murphy@dicoeseodsalford.org.uk 
 


